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SUBJECT: January 2010 Update of the Hospital Outpatient Prospective Payment System (OPPS) 
 
Transmittal 1871, dated December 11, 2009, is being rescinded and replaced by Transmittal 1882, 
because of an error in the reporting requirements for the Hospital Outpatient Quality Data Report 
Program (HOP QDRP).  FIs and MACs should indicate hospitals failing to meet the HOP QDRP 
requirements by leaving a blank space in the appropriate field, while those hospitals meeting the 
reporting requirements will continue to be indicated with a “1.”  In addition, we have provided a new 
Table 12 with the correct wage index values for providers to replace the table currently in the original 
CR. 


